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Reserve Capacity Mechanism Review – WEM Amending Rules Exposure Draft  
 
Alinta Energy appreciates the opportunity to provide feedback on the draft rules to implement 
outcomes from the RCM review.  
 
Alinta Energy makes the following comments for EPWA’s consideration. 
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Thank you for your consideration of Alinta Energy’s submission. If you would like to discuss 
further, please contact me at oscar.carlberg@alintaenergy.com.au or on 0409 501 570. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Oscar Carlberg 
Wholesale Regulation Manager  
 
 
 
 


